
DIOCESAN PILGRIMAGE TO THE  
BASILICA OF THE NATIONAL SHRINE 
OF THE IMMACULATE CONCEPTION  
 

 
Saturday, September 24, 2016  
As part of the celebration of this Jubilee Year of 

Mercy, please consider participating in the 

Diocesan Pilgrimage to the Basilica of the 

National Shrine of the Immaculate Conception, 

Washington, D.C.  

Cost of a seat on the bus is $40. 

Please contact the Rectory office at  

631-234-5551 if you are interested.  
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